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Comments: I write to oppose the proposal for the South Plateau Area Landscape Treatment Project.  The impact

on wildlife would be tremendous. More logs are not needed. Space for wildlife IS needed. Respect for beautiful

wild places and the wildlife that lives there seems to have no place in the US Forest Service.It should be a

fundamental concern. America IS wilderness and all it contains. It is what makes America majestic. I beg you to

read and heed the Buffalo Field Campaign statement  that has been released, and validly repudiates the wisdom

of the USFS SPLAT proposal. Wild bison, the National Mammal of the America, are not even mentioned in this

badly designed proposal. I do not want my tax dollars used to destroy habitat for wild bison. Wild bison must

become a central part of the management concerns for the US Forest Service. Urge the Custer Gallatin to

withdraw the SPLAT. 


